
 

 

 

 

12th February 2024 

Our ref EAB/hsa 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you know, we will celebrate World Book Day on 7th March. To make sure this event is as 
inclusive as possible, and remain in line with our Catholic ethos, we have taken the decision to 
celebrate all children’s literature rather than focusing on a specific theme or book. 

The school will therefore celebrate a love of reading in all forms and across a range of titles. 

We are running a range of prizes for both teachers and students, and we look forward to enjoying 
an inclusive and celebratory event. Students are invited to dress up to celebrate this event, and 
they may choose to celebrate a book or character of their choice. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Elizabeth Bailey 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


